
 

 

Dell Inc. 
One Dell Way, Round Rock, Texas 78682, United States 

Tel: 512-728-1081 ; Fax: 512-283-9268 

 
Date: January 20, 2015 

 
SUBJECT: FCC Grant Dismissal for FCC ID: E2K-T14G001  

 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We hereby declare the certified product, FCC ID: E2K-T14G001, granted on 01/19/2015, was not 
sold or marketed and will not be sold or marketed anywhere with a FCC ID. We decide to dismiss 
the FCC ID for marketing consideration and re-submit the equipment authorization under the same 
FCC ID. Once the re-submitted application is approved, we will sell or market the product under 
the same FCC ID. 
 
Therefore, we request to have FCC Grant dismissal of the granted FCC ID: E2K-T14G001. 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 

 
                     
Contact Person: Jason KP Lee 

E-mail: Jason_KP_Lee@dell.com 

 


